
 

 

May 3, 2000

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION INSTRUCTIONS 

SURFACE AND WOOD PRODUCTS COATING OPERATIONS 

1. In order to process your permit application and issue your permit, the Air Pollution Control 
District needs information about the materials and processes that are used in your wood 
products coating operations. The attached form is for your use. 

2. The District needs to calculate the maximum amount of volatile organic compound (VOC) 
emissions generated by your coating process. Your permit may state that you will be 
allowed to emit only that calculated amount. For this reason, it will be to your advantage to 
list all coating materials that you expect to use. The attached form requests the information 
that the District needs to perform these calculations. 

a. Description of  the various coatings, stains, thinners, solvents, adhesives and other 
materials that you use. 

b. VOC content of each material, as it is applied after any thinning and/or mixing. 
c. Information about how you apply each of the materials. 
d. Your estimates of the maximum amount, in gallons, of each material that you would 

expect to use daily, quarterly and annually. 

3. If you are not sure of the VOC content of any material, your supplier may be able to furnish 
this information to you. VOC content is usually listed in pounds per gallon, as applied, or in 
grams per liter, as applied. 

4. Follow the instructions in the notes at the bottom of the page of the form. If your usage of 
any item is in quarts or pints, so indicate. 

5. If you have specific questions or need assistance, please contact the person who sent you this 
supplemental form. The District telephone number is (530) 621-6662. 

6. Prompt return of the completed form will allow the District to process your application in a 
timely manner. 
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